From:

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 2:41 PM
To: Jay Fitzgerald <Jay@alpinepainting.com:
Ce: John Prego <john@alpinepainting.com>
Subject: RE: Gasoline Tank Painting

Jay,

Thank you. The tank looks better than when they first put it in 20+ years ago- We have already submitted our invoice to Woodbridge Township today and expect to receive
the payment within the next 30 days from today- Although, | am guessing to have payment by either July 11* or July 18", Once we receive the payment, we will cut you a
check within 1-3 days days following. Would you like me to mail this or hold for pick up at our office at 2020 Clinton street linden, NJ?

Regards,

John Woetko

Client Service Associate
Herbert Lutz & Company
HL Petroleum Co., Inc.
UST Cert # US01207
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